Reference: Invitation as Speaker on Series of International ELT Seminar/Webinar 2022 on 23rd April 2022

Ms. Santri E.P. Djahimo, S.Pd., M.App. Ling., Ph.D., Post Grad Dip. (RMS) Head of Language Laboratory Nusa Cendana University

Dear Dr. Djahimo,

Following our correspondence with you regarding the Laboratory of Nusa Cendana University's International Seminar/Webinar with the topic: "Current Issues in Teaching and Learning English (2)", we would like to inform you that the event has been postponed from its original plan. The new date of the event is set on April 23rd, 2022 at 16:00 Central Indonesia Time (UTC+ 08:00).

It is our great hope that you will still be available to present as one of our Speakers, despite the change of the event's date. Other arrangement remains the same as we will still use the Zoom application as the Webinar's platform, which we will provide you all technicalities approaching the event. If you have inquiries linked to the Webinar and its arrangements please do not be hesitant to contact the Committee.

Kindly awaits to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Vindal Vonne

Sincerely,

ANGUAGE LABORATORY FKIR

NUSA CENDANA UNIVERSITY

Linda Rupidara

Secretary